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KIWANIS ELECT OFFICERS FOR 1969 ; 

ee 

At the annual Senior Citizen Night, officers for the 

coming year were elected as follows: President Al 

Teskey, Past President Ed Kennedy, Vice President 

Terry Scott, Secretary Treasurer Wayne Young, Direct- 

ors Oswald Fink, Don Laporte, Joe Commisso, Dan 

Rafalant, Steve Nickoluk and Vlado Kuran shown in 

photo above. 
The dining room was gaily decorated for the Senior 

Citizens and Ladies in a Christmas theme. President 

Ed Kennedy called the meeting to order and opened 

with O Canada followed by Invocation by Secretary 

Treasurer W. Young. 

A toast to the Queen was proposed by Vice President 

_ A.Teskey and head table guests introduced. 
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D. Laporte proposed a toast to the ladies and Mrs. 

Peg Wellings responded. 

The president continued with the business portion of 

t yenin continued on Page 4 od 
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AUXILIARY MEETING HELD 

ca msl 

The Ladies Auxiliary to the Royal Canadian 

Legion Branch 223, Terrace Bay held a general 

meeting at the Legion Hall on December 29. 

The meeting was chaired by President D. Coupal 

and Secretary D.Ballentine read the minutes. 

Membership convenor Cora Bajkiewicz gave her 

report and had one member, Mrs. J. Mousseau in- 

stalled. 
Mrs. S. Dakin, social convenor read her report 

and the winner of the money tree was Mr. Jack 

Kennedy of the North Camp. 

Report on the Legion Zone meeting held at the 

Recreation Centre with a dinner catered to by the 

Auxiliary at the Legion Hall was given. 

The new Secretary J.Mercier read the correspond- 

ence which included a thank you note from the 

(continued un Page 2) 
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Veteran's Hospital 
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